Formal Statement

On Friday, January 20, 2017 the undersigned, Leigh Osypian and Paul Peacock met with Pastor
Jearlyn Dennie related to her involvement with the FPS groups at Indian Trails. Mr. Peacock
welcomed Pastor J and she advised all present that she had reached a decision that she did not feel
comfortable coming to Indian Trails’ campus and that for her mental health she had decided she
would not come onto the school grounds. She indicated she would be able to continue to coach
the HELP team without being on campus. That they are able to do some of their work off campus
and she would be able to assist in that way. Paul then advised her that her concerns raised regarding
the documents being submitted by the Open For Business group were being reviewed and the
matter was being investigated. He shared that the decision as to that group’s status would rest with
the area coordinator. He then went onto advise her that he had received some complaints from the
other parents related to the collection of money for badges and that the parents indicated she was
paid money but that they did not receive the badges and that if she did not step down as coach that
he would have to look into these complaints and conduct an investigation into this matter just as
he was looking into the concerns she had raised. Pastor J stated she did not understand what he
was saying, she said he was saying two different things as she thought he said earlier she could
continue to coach but not be on campus but that now he was telling her she would have to stop
coaching or he would be conducting an investigation. At this point she indicated to him she did
not want to continue the conversation that she was feeling intimidated and bullied. He continued

to try to speak to her and she requested he stop speaking to her and requested I contact her later in
the afternoon which I did.
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